
 

 

 
 
 
28th July 2016 
 
 
ASX Market Announcements 
 
 
By email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION EXTENSION REQUEST 
PALADIN ENERGY LIMITED (ASX: PDN) 
 
Paladin Energy Limited (the Company) requests that the ASX grant an extension to our 
voluntary suspension from trading of its securities due to an ASX request for clarification 
and additional information in relation to the announcement dated 21 July 2016 entitled 
“Strategic Process Achieves Agreements to Raise Over US$200M”. 
 
The company requests that the voluntary suspension remain in place until the 
commencement of normal trading on Monday 1st August 2016 or when the ASX request for 
further clarification in respect to the above referred announcement is provided. 
 
The company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not 
continue. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
Paladin Energy Ltd 
 

 
 
RANKO MATIC 
Group Company Secretary  
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